
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/21/2016 2:46:21 PM
Subject: good here?

DJJ responded to a FOIA from WACH 57 today regarding the report from the DJJ incident that took place last month. 
In the FOIA, the agency cited the on-going investigation exemption and did not turn the incident report over. The 
agency did answer a few follow up questions from WACH 57, but none of those questions were new, and the agency 
has let us know that there is no new news out of this request.
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